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certain valve and pump parts when using a generic classification approach, and
d1d not assure the calibration and control of certain test equipment used in
the dedication process. It should be noted that the inspection team selected
for review equipment from DAEC's safety-related component list and made no
further attempts to assess individual component contribution to the system's
safety-related function.

This was the fourth of a series of five pilot inspections being cunducted to
evaluate the implementation of licensee CGl procurement and dedication
programs and to finalize an inspection procedure for future inspections of
this type. The other four inspections alsc identified certain weaknes.es in
licensee (Gl deaication programs and theis implementation. The first three
inspections classified these weaknesses as deficiencies with the potential for
subsequent enforcement actions by the appropriate NRC regional office. During
this period, the NRC also received significant feedback from several utilities
and from the Nuclear Management and Resources Council questioning the
regulatury basis for the CGI dedication guidance contained in NRC Generic
Letter 91-05 as well as specific interpretations of that guidance by the NRC
Iinspection teams.

In order for the NRC to properly respond to these concerns and to resolve
major points of contention cencerning the CGl dedication process we will be
holding public meetings with individual utilities and conducting a public
workshop which will address issues concerning the existing dedication guidance
and specific interpretations of that guidance. Prior to the public workshop,
the proposed irspection procedure for future inspections will be issued for
public comment and discussion at the workshop.

In view of these pending actions, the specific observations concerning your
CGI dedication programs and implementation are classified as "findings."
Berasuse of the need for additional discussion of the appropriate quidance for
dedication of CGls, no enforcement action will be taken based on any of the
five pilot inspections. It should be recognized, however, that some of these
findings may require corrective action based on: (1) their potential impact on
the performance of specific equipment, or (2) because of noncompliance with
your commiiments to specific industry standards or regulatory guides endorsing
such standards. We expect that you will evaluate the inspection findings in
view of these considerations and take appropriate corrective action as
necessary.

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790 of the NRC's “Rules of Practice,” a copy of

this letter and the enclosure will be placed in the NRC's Public Document
Room
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* SEE PREVIOUS CONCURRENCE

December 8, 1992

Mr. Lee Liu ~3-

Should you have any questions concerning this inspection, we will be pleased
to discuss them with you. Thank you for your cooperation in this inspection.

Sincerely,

- ,///
Jack W. Roe, Director

Division of Reactor Projects III, IV, V¥
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

Enclosure:
inspection Report 50-331/92-201

cc w/enclosure: see next page
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Should you have any questions concerning this inspection, we will be pleased
to discuss them with you. Thank you for your cooperation in this inspection.

Sincerely,

A Ve
Jack W. Roe, Director

vision of Reactor Projects III, IV, V
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

Enclosure:
Inspection Report 50-331/92-201

cc w/enclosure: see next page






